
September 18, 2022

is honored to host an exhibition of

New Covenant Fellowship thanks the  
following organizations who graciously  
facilitated this show: 

Times open to the public will be:
Sunday, 	 Sept 18: 10 am opening,	
10:30-12 	 Church & Presentation
Saturday,	 Sept 24 and Sat Oct 1: 	  
10 am–4 pm open to public
Grand Finale: Monday Oct 10: 	  
10 am–4 pm final showing
Location: New Covenant Fellowship, 
124 W. White St, Champaign
Parking:	 Christie Clinic parking lot at 
Randolph & White

“The Auschwitz Experience  
in the Art of Prisoners”

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Merciful God,
you seek us

in the places of our ignorance,
and the forgotten corners 
where we hide in despair.

Gather us into your loving embrace,
and pour upon us your wise and holy Spirit,

so that we may become faithful servants
in whom you rejoice 

with all the company of heaven. 
Amen.

BENEDICTION
Freedom is Coming
Welcome (Pastor Renée)
Blessed be Your Name
God is my Refuge
Prayer (Julian & Arlene)
Everywhere I Go I See You
Presentation (Brian Kahn & Robert Lehmann)
Save Us O Lord
Let Justice Roll
Benediction (Paige Weston)
We Shall Not be Moved

ORDER OF SERVICE

Leadership Team: LT@ncf-cu.com	  
Caroline H, Laurie K, and Roberto S
Finance Team: Joyce, Paco, Tim, Patty, & Walt
August Income: $12,727.00 (other income $550.00) 
 

Family Fund: Karen H, Barbara P,   
Judy H, Nancy M
treasurer@ncf-cu.com (Suzanne D.)
renee@ncf-cu.com (Pastor Renée)

CONTACTS

Prisoners’ Art—Exhibition starts today of artwork by 12 survivors who documented their experiences in the 
Auschwitz Concentration Camp. It continues on Sept. 24, Oct. 1, concluding on October 10. 

Leadership Meeting—Considering the fishermen who cleaned and mended their nets to be ready when 
the fish appeared, in our September 13 meeting we approved: replacing fluorescents with LEDs, expanding 
the stage and ramp, and adding railings to stage stairs. May we be willing to put down our nets again and be 
amazed by the Lord’s abundance. 

Passing—George Chin, 72, formerly of Champaign, finished his journey at the age of 72 on Wed, Sept. 7. 
He passed peacefully with his family by his side at Northeast Georgia Medical Center in Gainesville.

Mentoring—CU One-to-One matches one adult with one child age 8-12 to share games for 30 min once a 
week at school. New mentor trainings are: Tue Sept 20: Urbana MS 6:30–8:30 and at the Champaign Mel-
lon Bldg: Tue Oct 4, 6:30–8:30 and Thur Oct. 13, 11:30-1:30. www.cu1to1.org or email Jubal Croegaert.

Celebrate Dawn!—Come out to Randolph Street Garden Sunday, Sept 25 from 5 to 7 pm to show some 
love to the Community Garden and Mother Dawn Blackman! Bring your supper, a lawn chair/blanket, dress 
up if you dare, and join us to celebrate Dawn’s 70th Birthday and the Garden’s 17th Birthday! Enjoy music 
by performers from the BBL Fine Arts Academy! You can give a cash donation onsite or donate online.

Screening at NCF: September 21 & 28, 6:30–7:30 (2-part) Who We Are: A Chronicle of Racism in America. 
Discussion 7:30-8:00, hosted by our Reparations Committee. Pizza served at 6:15.

Poetry Reading—Vern will read from his poetry book--I WAS YOUNG AND THOUGHT IT WOULD 
CHANGE--on Sat, Sept 24 at 6 pm as part of the Pygmalion Poetry event at the Analog Wine Bar.

www.cu1to1.org
https://thebridge-cu.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bc22c42897418ad914082dbca&id=f49f268c7a&e=5be6436a8a

